January 7, 1970

To:

Dr. David L. Meneghel

Dr. Robert F. McClellan

Mr. John Watanen

From:

John X. Jamrich

I simply want to express my word of thanks and appreciation for the many hours you spent with me in the midst of the sit-in situation several weeks ago. You were very helpful, and I'm also assuming that your observations will give further assistance to our entire academic community as the situation is being valuated.

JXJ:MLA

Cer Dr. Jacob Vinocur

MEMORANDUM

FROM

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

January 7, 1970

To:

Dr. David L. Meneghel

Dr. Robert F. McClellan

Mr. John Watanen

From:

John X. Jamrich

I simply want to express my word of thanks and appreciation for the many hours you spent with me in the midst of the sit-in situation several weeks ago. You were very helpful, and I'm also assuming that your observations will give further assistance to our entire academic community as the situation is being evaluated.

JXJ:MLA

CC: Dr. Jacob Vinocur